Mr. Paddy Doherty

Business Development Manager

Bus Átha Cliath/Dublin Bus

59 Upper O’Connell Street

Dublin 1

4th January 2008
Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on Thursday 3rd January 2008 the following question was approved:-

“To ask the Manager to make representation to Dublin Bus regarding certain buses that are very noisy using St. James Road, Greenhills and are causing annoyance to residents.”

I would be obliged for your response on this matter.
_____________________

Mr. T. Curtin
Administrative Officer

Roads Department

tcurtin@sdublincoco.ie
